Roskear Primary and Nursery School
Learning together for o better future

30/1/24

Dear Parent/Carer

Reference: Reception Classes

Following a review of our outside provision, we will be making several changes which will require us to
set up the area prior to the children arriving at 8.40am.

In order for us to be able to do this, we will have to have children coming to the Reception classes from
the other side of the building. This means that from Monday, we would like the Reception children taken
around opposite the preschool building, where they will be greeted by a member of staff from their
classroom. Chapel Porth children will enter through the first door and Porthcurno children will enter
through the second door along which is their cloakroom door.

Children who come to class via drop off will still be brought to the class through the pencil gates, however
no other parents/carers or children should enter this way please.

| thank you in anticipation for your support with this and believe it will considerably improve the outside
provision for your child(ren).

Should you have any questions please do contact me.
Sarah Lagdon

Deputy Headteacher / EYFS Leader
On behalf of Roskear Primary School
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